
 

 

Save the Date- September 23, 2022 

Dear Parents, 

We are cautiously preparing for the long awaited return of Grandparents Day!  Each student will have the opportunity to 

have his or her grandparents or special friend visit St. John’s for a portion of the day on Friday, September 23rd, for our 

annual Grandparents’ Day. 

The event will have two separate sessions based on ages of students and last name. If you have a Pre-School student in 

your family, you will automatically partake in the first session.      

 Pre-School Students and Student’s with the last names A-K will please arrive at 8:30 AM.  The Grandparent 

program will end at 10:00 AM. 

 All Students with the last names L-Z will please arrive at 11:30 AM.  The Grandparent program will end at 1:30 

PM  

Volunteers who are willing to help with set-up in the morning and throughout the day please contact Lara Schumacher 

at LSchumacher@sjrcs.org.  

*If grandparents are not available to attend, please feel free to invite another special person in your child’s life, i.e. close 

relative or friend.  While it is not necessary for parents to attend, they may do so if there is a need for assistance.   

Grandparents’ Day, September 23, 2022 Attendees 

Family Last Name _____________________________________________ 

My child/children & grades _____________________________________ 

Number of grandparents attending _______________________________ 

I, __________________ , would like to volunteer during grandparents day.                                               

Please return this form to the Advancement Office by September 10th. 


